
From: Cynthia Stymeist <  
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 10:41 AM 
To: Clerk <clerk@HaldimandCounty.on.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation - file no 1863 Haldimand County potential sale of part of Spruce 
Avenue, Hagersville  
  

Hello:   
  
We are providing you with written notice, as required,  that we would like to be a delegate and 
in attendance for the September 19, 2023, Council/Committee Meeting in regards to our 
application to purchase the piece of property/road closure which abuts to our currently owned 
property.   
  
Please confirm that you have received this email and provide confirmation of the date of 
September 19, 2023 along with the time that we would have to be present for the Council 
Meeting.   
  
Thanking you in advance and looking forward to hearing back from you. 
  
  
James and Cynthia Stymeist  
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